
 
 
 
 
Holiday Closing Notice 
 
Please Take Note of the Rapidly Approaching Jewish Holidays 
for Which Century will be Closed. 

Please Prepare Your Orders Accordingly. 



 
 
Century Will Be Closed on All of The Following Dates: 
 
 
Tuesday September 23rd 
Wednesday September 24th 
Thursday October 2nd 
Tuesday October 7th 
Wednesday October 8th 
Tuesday October 14th 
Wednesday October 15th 

 
Thank You for Your Cooperation. 
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